Donald A Wells
Marage Cusiity Assina

)

2000 Seond Avenue
Deotrost, Mictugan 482210
1313) 237-8000

Sep.ember 28, 1981
EF2-54149

Mr. R.L. Spessard

React~r Construction and Engineering
Support Branch

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

RPeference: Letter EF2-54141 from Mr. Donald A. Wells to Mr. G. Fiorelli
Dated August 20, 1981

Subject: Noncompliance at Enrico Fermi Unit 2 Construction sito

Dear Mr. Spessard:

This letter completes our response to the item of noncompliance contained
in vour IE Report 50-341/81-07. It supplements information on the same
subject submitted in our letter of August 20, 1981 (reference). This in-
spection of Enrico Fermi Unit 2 Site Construction activities was performed
by Mr. K.D, Ward of NRC Region III on June 16-19, 198l.

Only the cited item of noncampliance is discussed in this reply as required
by Section 2.201 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice", Part 2, Title 10, Code
of Federal Regulaticns.

The enclosed response is arranged in sequence of items cited in the body of
your report and the finding and secticn numbers are referenced as applicable.

We trust this letter satisfac~torily answers the concerns raised in your report.
We will be glad to discuss . y further concerns you might have.

Very truly yours,
iR
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Mr. R. L. Spessard
Page Two

cc:

Mr. Victor Stello, J:., Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Division of Reactor Inspection Programs
U.S. Nuclear Requlatory Commissior
Washington, D.C. 20555

Mr. Bruce Little, Resident Inspector
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Cammission
Resident Inspectors Office

6450 North Dixie Highway

Newport, Michigan 48166

September 30, 1981
EF2-54149



